SCHOOL DISTRICT OF

March 31, 2017

Michelle A. Jones

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction
PO Box 7841

Madison WI153707-7841

Dear Ms. Jones:

The purpose of this letter is to update the graduation data that was reported in error for 2016 Bloomer
High School graduates. Due to a software issue, | was notified that 76 of the 96 graduates were
reported as not completing the 2015-2016 school year. This error was also reported incorrectly in
WISEdash due to the exit code/type. The true number of high school completers for the 2015-2016
school year should be 96.

Since the ISES collection is closed and has already been publicly reported, | understand that the ISES
information cannot be changed. However, 1 would like to report this error to the Data Errata Website.

Please accept this letter explaining the inaccuracy in the reported graduation/exit of Grade 12 students
for the 2015-2016 school year.

Sincerely

Pamela Hebért
Data Information Manager




